auzust 29

Admiral William D, Leahy
fhe Joint Chiefs
H'F'Eﬁhillgt-()n, D- C-

Dear Admirsl Leahy:

My thenks for your letter announcing the
establishment of the Security Control.

Thig Office will of course follow whetever
instructions we may receive through this 8gency
Irom the Joint Chiefs of ataff.

Cordially,

W

Llmer Davis
Director




